From: Robert Wilton

Sent: November 19, 2010 10:13 AM

To: BoardSec

Subject: Grey Highlands submission extension

Dear Ms. Walli,

| see once again that Plateau Wind Incorporated is not following your Procedural
orders. | am speaking of fact that Plateau delivered their written submission two days late to the
OEB and did not deliver it at all to the Municipality of Grey Highlands. In addition, their written
submission again violates the privacy act. This, also again, has been reported to the Privacy
Commission.

Plateau continues to behave in a completely irresponsible manner. The most recent
examples of disregard for following directions can be added to a list of acts that include
misrepresentation of facts, previous instances of violating privacy and disregard for affected
landowners. At this point | feel the hearing process should be stopped and this case dismissed. If
Plateau wishes to pursue this matter they should have to reapply for a hearing under the
conditions that they behave in a more professional manner.

At the very least Grey Highlands should be given an extension of 10 days until after the
inauguration of the New Grey Highlands Council on December 6™, 2010. The current ‘lame duck’
council is limited by law in their actions. To allow the municipalities response period to be at a
time when the council is fully functional is only reasonable. This aligns with the OEB Vision
statement, “....regulation that is effective, fair and transparent”. | realise that the municipalities
lawyer requested Nov. 29, but in fairness to the affected individuals that Plateau continues to
try to marginalize and intimidate you should extend this date. Let’s try and lend these
proceedings some dignity.

Yours sincerely,

Rob Wilton





